
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

15. ANDREW JOHNSON PROPOSED MEMORIAL 
 
 The Board considered a report on the outcome of consultation regarding a proposed memorial seat for 

Andrew Johnson. 
 
 The Board resolved:  
 
 1. To approve the development, as outlined in the report, of the proposed commemorative seat for 

the late Andrew Johnson. 
 
 2. That a meeting be held between Bernard Foley and Otautahi runaka representatives. 
 
 3. To thank Bernard Foley for bringing this project to the Board’s attention. 
 
 


